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I understand that C&H Hog Farms is requesting a permit modification, that
will allow them to spread more hog waste over many new areas. 

When will this end? Who will monitor all this waste that they propose to
apply to new pastures, and who will verify that these pastures are
appropriate for that much waste? If resources are already stretched thin,
how are we to believe that more areas can be observed and measured, not to
mention reported to the public?

I have heard so many complaints about this hog operation and ADEQ's
handling of the process, from the speedy granting of permission to build in
the first place, to acceptance of shoddy research practices, to refusal to view
expert information that counters ADEQ's decisions, to refusal to recognize
affected waterways as impaired -- what is wrong with this system? Whose
interests are being served here? Not, it is obvious, the people of Arkansas.

I encourage you to reject this permit modification. Our children and
grandchildren deserve fields that do not stink of hog manure, and clean,
sparkling streams, most especially our national treasure, the Buffalo River.

Sincerely,
Susanna Brinnon, Fayetteville
479-443-0031

mailto:susannafayetteville@yahoo.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

